
Email to parents 

Dear parent / carer

We write regarding the school trip to Barcelona and to advise that our luggage restrictions 
have now changed, and we are now required to take carry-on bags. The information we 
have received from Jet2 is below (full details can also be found on their website).

You may carry on board one piece of hand luggage free of charge, so long as it weighs no 
more than 10kg and is no larger than 56cm x 45cm x 25cm, including any wheels and 
handles.

If your hand luggage weighs more or is larger than this, it will need to be checked into the 
aircraft hold, and you may have to pay an additional charge.

You can also bring a small, personal item on board (such as a handbag, laptop bag or 
airport purchase), so long as it is placed underneath the seat in front of you.

Please note that you cannot drink any alcohol purchased at the airport (or beforehand) 
during the flight.

Kind regards
Mrs C Groak
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